
 

 

EDINGLEY PARISH COUNCIL DRAFT MINUTES OF THE PLANNING 

MEETING held on Wednesday 26th July at 7:00pm. 

Present: Mrs Diana Poole (Chairman), Mr Chris Clay, Mr Tony Michon, and 

Mrs Sue Thornton  

In Attendance: Robert Clay (Clerk)  

Apologies:  Mr Maurice Needoff and Mr Benjamin Ian   

 

 The Chair opened the meeting by welcoming everyone. 

 
Action 

1. Apologies for absence. There were apologies from Benjamin Ian and 
Maurice Needoff. These were accepted. 

 

2. Declarations of Interest. There were no declarations of interest.  

3. School Field Ideas. The Parish Council need to come up with ideas for 

what to do with School Field. Quotes will be required for getting the grass 

cut regularly. 

 

4. Car Park Boundary Fence. Only one estimate has been received from 

Marc Hazard. 2 other companies were contacted for quotes but neither 

responded. Marc Hazard’s quote of £969.51 was accepted. 

 

5. Discussion of Planning Application 23/01041/FUL, Conversion of 

former retail buildings to 2 dwellings and erection of 1 single-storey 

dwelling, Land At The Mill, Mansfield Road, Edingley 

The Planning application was discussed. It was noticed that there was no 

mention of the flood risk to the allotments. The hardstanding area will be 

decreased and there is already permission for plot number 1. 

It is clear that they are trying to maintain the aesthetic. 

The application was supported with 3 in favour and 1 abstention. 

 

4. The Chair closed the meeting at 7:30pm  

 


